
AFFORDABLE HOUSING LOTTERY 

Locustfield  Estates 
 

A NEW SINGLE-FAMILY HOME DEVELOPMENT IN 
FALMOUTH MASSACHUSETTS 

 

3 Single Family Homes 
including one adaptable unit 

 

$235,000  
 

3 Bedrooms, 2.5 Baths, 1,560 SF  
 

 
 

The Plymouth Redevelopment Authority will be accepting applications between 

February 16, 2021 and April 16, 2021 for an affordable housing lottery on three 
new affordable single-family homes located at the Locustfield  Estates in 

Falmouth, Massachusetts. Income and asset limits will apply.  
A DEED RESTRICTION WILL APPLY.  

Applications are available online at www.plymouthredevelopment.org.  

For more information please contact the Plymouth Redevelopment Authority at 
(508)747-1620,ext.10147  Redevelopment@plymouth-ma.gov 

 

                                                                                                 

mailto:Redevelopment@plymouth-ma.gov

